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EO Collaborative Evaluation Workgroup – Meeting Minutes 

 

January 24, 2012, 1:30-3:30pm 

Hearing Room 1 – 4300 W. Saginaw Hwy, Lansing Charter Township, 48917 

Phone-In:  1-877-336-1828, Access Code:  222-0392# 

 

Potential Study:   

• The statewide potential study was cancelled with the loss of LIEEF funding. 

• Consumers Energy & DTE may continue with separate potential studies. Overview presentations 
of their baseline studies will be made in February.  

Proposed Calendar/Schedule:     

• February:  Cadmus will do a short presentation on their baseline study.  A link to the baseline 
study information will be sent via e-mail 2 weeks or more before the next meeting.   

• April:  Plan to go over the whitepaper outlining EM&V approach.  Background documents will be 
sent out to the group prior to the meeting. 

• May: DTE will present on their pilot regarding consumer electronics.   

MI Saves: 

• Rob was asked by Michigan Saves to get information on convenience/grocery store energy 
efficiency.  Cadmus stated that they would be able to gather information on this subject since they 
have prior experience with this sector.   

Utility Updates:   

• The group would like to hear regular updates from utilities. Moving forward ‘Utility Updates’ will be 
a reoccurring agenda item. 

• For 2011 Consumers Energy believes they were around 130% over their goal for electric and 
120% over their goal for gas.  They stated they had an issue with getting paperwork from 
contractors very late in December.   

• Contractors struggle with the paperwork because it is due right around their busiest time of the 
year.  Sam Flanery (BSA) stated that they have worked on a standardized form and are having 
very good luck with it.  He volunteered to present about this at an upcoming meeting.   

DTE presentation of proposed research methods for M&V work 

• The group decided to table the analysis for programmable thermostats to next year in order to 
analyze both gas and electric savings. 

Conclusion of Meeting: 

• Meeting materials and the agenda will be sent out 2 weeks prior to upcoming meetings.  Meeting 
minutes and materials will be posted to the MPSC website within the week following the 
meetings: http://michigan.gov/mpsc/0,1607,7-159-52495_53750_54587-217193--,00.html 

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=4300+W.+Saginaw+Hwy,+Lansing,+MI&hl=en&ll=42.743671,-84.609661&spn=0.040468,0.065231&sll=37.0625,-95.677068&sspn=44.47475,66.796875&vpsrc=6&t=m&z=14
http://michigan.gov/mpsc/0,1607,7-159-52495_53750_54587-217193--,00.html

